
 

Will be available on the student Maplewood Portal on Thursday June 25th  
 

• Grade 8 students from Catholic Elementary partner schools – your 
Maplewood username and password will be given to you by your grade 
8 teacher. 

 

• Grade 8 students from non-feeder elementary schools – your 
Maplewood username and password has been emailed to your 
parents/guardians by our student services department at Holy Cross. If 
you did not receive it, please email Mrs. Conway (secretary in student 
services at conwhaze@alcdsb.on.ca 

 

• Counsellors will be available until July 10th by email to accept requests 
regarding level changes and e-learning summer school upgrade and 
credit recovery courses. 
 

• Counsellors will be available for appointments beginning August 24th. 
Should schools be open, please call Student Services to make an 
appointment (613-384-1919 x. 3405). Otherwise, please email your 
counsellor starting on August 24th. 
 

 

• Mrs. Cantarutti: cantarut@alcdsb.on.ca 

• Mrs. Hulton: hulton@alcdsb.on.ca 

• Mrs. Vella-Bowry: vbowry@alcdsb.on.ca 
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